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December 4, 2019 
 
 
To: The Neah-Kah-Nie School Board 
 
 
Nehalem Elementary School would like to honor Jason and Denise Weiss as the Neah-Kah-Nie School District Volunteers 
of the Month. They are a dynamic duo whose smiling faces are often seen running around here at school! 
 
Jason regularly helps with our Backpack program. He picks up produce and dry goods from Manzanita Fresh Foods each 
week and delivers them to school. He helps pack the bags for individual students and gets them into backpacks. Jason is 
also a big part of the Art Moms program. He regularly volunteers to help teach the monthly art lessons to classes. 
 
Denise is a nurse, and has presented at our Social-Emotional Learning Family night teaching about oral health and good 
sleep habits. She has also presented to classes with Parent Council to teach students how to wash their hands correctly 
using the Glitter Bugs machine.  
 
Both Denise and Jason have volunteered to chaperone field trips and work in classrooms. Jason even brings the office 
staff much needed coffee at times!   
 
As you can see, Denise and Jason are a big part of Nehalem Elementary. They are always positive and big supporters of 
the school, the staff and the students. They help keep many of our volunteer programs up and running and fill in often 
wherever needed. Thank you, Jason and Denise, for giving so much of yourself to Nehalem Elementary. We sure 
appreciate both of you!  
 
 
 
 
 
Kristi Woika, Principal 


